
 

 

Starstruck Showcase   
Dear Parents, 
 
Your child is currently participating in the Starstruck Showcase dance 
program.  One of the highlights of the program is the evening 
performance which you are invited to attend. 
 
Your child will perform either the evening of Wednesday, February 3rd, 
or Thursday, February 4th (see below for which night your child will 
perform).  The children will perform two identical shows on the night 
that they perform, one at 6:00 pm and one at 7:00 pm.  All students 
performing on their respective nights are required to stay for both 
shows.  Student drop off is at 5:30 pm, and pick up is at 7:45 pm, in 
your child’s classroom.  For the safety and security of all of our students, no visiting will be permitted between shows.  
Please let your child’s teacher know immediately if your child is not able to perform on his or her designated night, as 
every absent student leaves a gap in the show. 
 
Classes Performing Wednesday, February 3rd:  (Students perform at both shows times.) 
Mrs. Pankratz, Mrs. Sasaki, Mrs. Hoffman, Mrs. Campbell, Mrs. Tavernetti, Mrs. Zinola, Mrs. DiBlasio, Mrs. Penders, Mrs. 
Wells, Mrs. Rue, Mrs. Gibbs, Mr. Kikosicki 
 
Classes Performing Thursday, February 4th:  (Students perform at both show times.) 
Mrs. Corr, Mrs. Kracke, Ms. Scott, Mrs. Morrill, Mrs. Johnson, Mrs. Leeth, Mrs. Launier/Mrs. Hennessy, Mrs. Andrada, 
Mrs. Hubrig, Mr. O’Connor 
 
Event Schedule for February 3rd and February 4th: 
5:30 pm - Students arrive in their classrooms to prepare for the first show 
6:00 pm - First show begins (after dancing, students return to classroom with their teacher to wait for the second show) 
7:00 pm – Second show begins 
7:45 pm – Parents pick up their children from their classrooms after the second show is over 
 
In order to continue to support this amazing program, there is a cost of $3.00 per ticket.  Tickets are required for each 
person (including school-age children) who are attending.  Infants and toddlers under 2 years of age who will sit in laps 
do not need a ticket. 
 
Due to limited space in the multi-purpose room, each student will be limited to a maximum of four tickets on the night 
of his or her designated show.  Tickets must be purchased by Wednesday, January 27th.   Tickets will be sold on a first 
come, first serve basis according to the show time requested.  Once a show is sold out, tickets will be issued for the 
alternate show time. 
 
Any tickets not sold by Wednesday, January 27th, will be released and sold after school on Friday, January 29th.  The extra 
tickets will be limited to an additional two tickets per student.  Tickets will not be sold on performance nights. 
 
Please note that DVDs of the performance may be ordered on the night of the performance. 
 
If you have any questions, please email blueoaksptc@blueoaksptc.com. 
 
Thank you, 
Blue Oaks PTC 


